Project Review Committee

July 25, 2025

Cliff Free

Fire Chief

Camas-Washougal Fire Department
City of Camas

616 NE 4" Avenue

Camas, Washington 98607

Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Approval
Dear Chief Free:

The Project Review Committee has determined the City of Camas’ Camas Washougal Fire
Department New Headquarters and Station 41 project has met the criteria established in RCW
39.10.280 for public body project approval and is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM
alternative contracting procedure.

If you determine that you wish to use the Alternative Subcontractor Selection Procurement on
this project, please use the GC/CM Project Application Supplement B to apply for PRC
approval.

Congratulations on the approval and good luck with your project.
Sincerely,

v

Dave Johnson, Chair
Project Review Committee

cc: Eza Agoes, Vice Chair
PRC Master Project File



